
   

 

 
 

Committee of the Whole Memorandum 
 

 

To:  Committee of the Whole 

From:  Jim Culotta, City Administrator 

Date:  12/11/17 

Re:  Fire Station Door Opener Replacement  

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

The Washington Fire Department requests the City replace 10 overhead door openers at the City-

owned fire station.  The openers are original to the building and are in need of replacement to 

ensure efficient and safe operations.  The 2017/2018 budget contains $20,000 for this purpose and 

the low of two quotes is for $14,862.17 from Nation Serve of Peoria. 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

Additional details can be found in a letter and two quotes from the Washington Fire Department 

(attached). 

 

ATTACHED 

1. Letter from WFD Executive Director of Operations 

2. Two quotes for service 

 
















